

MEMORANDUM

TO: Transportation Planning Board

FROM: Lyn Erickson, Plan Development and Coordination Program Director **SUBJECT:** No Public Comment received for the December 2024 TPB Meeting

DATE: December 18, 2024

The Transportation Planning Board accepts public comment on a rolling basis. Comments can be submitted via email (tpbcomment), mail, and phone. Comments are collected until noon on the day before the TPB meeting. These comments are compiled and shared with the board at the meeting the following day.

Between noon Tuesday, November 19 and noon Tuesday, December 17, the TPB received no public comments.